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Expression of Interest
Let’s Get Started is a new, action learning project in County Clare led by the Brothers of Charity. We are funded by Genio Trust under the ‘Supporting Young People’ funding stream.
The project aims to help individuals with a disability to explore and plan a micro business or social enterprise in their local area, with family and community involvement.

The focus of the project is on 

· Individuals’ interests, gifts and talents

· Supporting people to explore self employment options and opportunities to earn an income

· Setting up a network of business supports and mentors

· Sharing what we learn 

· Showcasing ideas for micro business and social enterprise across the county

We are now recruiting 8 people to join the pilot phase of Let’s Get Started. 

· Are you interested in finding out more about setting up a small business?
· The business will be based on something you like doing

· Do you have family supports or people that would be willing to help you?

· Are you the type of person who would commit to a project?

· Do you like working with people who would advise and help you?
· It might take a long time to get from an idea to a business

· We will work with you on your business research, plan, training and set up

· You will be the boss! Other people will help and support you 
· We are hoping for a balance of men and women 
· This is new to most of us -we are going to share what we learn with others
· We would like to have the businesses in different parts of County Clare
You don’t have to have an idea for a small business but you have to be interested in exploring ideas.
If you are interested in being part of this project or finding out more, phone 

Helen: 087 9464341 or email: helenmcquillan@clare.brothersofcharity.ie
We will send you information on the project and research we have done on micro enterprises or small businesses in other countries.

We will also send you an application form to find out more about you.

If you don’t take part this time, you can still come to our public events around the county. 

